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Summary 

At its meeting on 26 November 2022, the Cabinet considered the report on the 
Council’s Gambling Policy for 2022-25. This report was considered under the Budget 
and Policy Framework.  
 
Following discussion, the Cabinet agreed to forward the report to Council for 
decision. The report is attached to this cover sheet. 
 
As part of the Budget and Policy Framework process, the report was also 
considered by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee (OSC) who had no additional 
comments to make.   

 
Recommendations: 
 

The Council is recommended to:  
 

1. Approve and adopt the Gambling Policy for 2022-25.   
 
 

 


